
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Our Gifted and Talented club are getting ready to shift into a higher gear because they have been invited by 
the Williams F1 Team to visit their cutting edge factory on Tuesday 6th June. 

While there we will not only have a tour of their state of the art facility but also we will have an exciting early 
careers lecture and engage in a STEM activity that will kickstart our inner engineers and innovators. 

I hope this visit serve as a catalyst to ignite their passion and fuel their thirst for exploration and innovation. 
Let's hope that they leave the Williams F1 factory with a turbocharged engine of motivation and a spark of 
inspiration to excel in their pursuits. 

Yes...I did try to add as many car references as I could! 

  
£25 will be on the end of term bill. 
  
Pupils may bring some money to fritter away at the various gift shops if they wish – but please, not too 
much. £5/10 should be ample. 

 

Leave Brockhurst at 9am 

Arrive back to Brockhurst at 2.50pm 
  
No phones. School uniform. 

 
 
Best wishes, 
Mark Templeman 
Trip Leader 
m.templeman@brockmarl.org 
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